
Sunday,  March 13  Daylight Saving Time—Spring forward! 

Monday, March 14  Masks are optional! 

Monday, March 14  Conference scheduler open in skyward for families  

Wednesday, March 16  LATE START—school starts @10:55AM 

Wednesday, March 16  2035 Kindergarten Information Night @ 6:30PM 

Thursday, March 17  Happy St. Patrick’s Day 

Monday, March 21  Class Picture—flyers will be sent home with students 

Mon-Fri, Mar 28—Apr 1  Conference Week—class dismisses at 12:10 all week 

Mon-Fri, April 4—8  SPRING BREAK—ENJOY!  

   FOR YOUR CALENDAR 

THE  
COTTONWOOD HOWL! 

Office email:  cw-office@wvsd208.org 

Website:  cw.wvsd208.org 

Office:   972-5520 

WV Childcare:    965-9766 

Bus Garage:   972-5590 

Child Nutrition:   972-6040
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A message from  Mrs. Siguenza, our Principal! 
 

Hello, 
We are just a few days away from lifting the mask mandate,  
Saturday, March 12.  Starting on Monday, March 14th masks will 
be optional at school.  There are several staff members that 
will be making the choice to continue wearing a mask.  I am   
anticipating that there will also be students that will make the 
choice to continue wearing a mask.  The Cottonwood staff will 
support every individual’s choice to wear or not wear a mask.   If 

your child is feeling anxious about this new change,  please reach out to your 
child’s teacher, our school counselor or myself.  We want to make this transi-
tion as smooth as possible for everyone.  Thank you. 

March16th 

LATE 
START 

Remember that 
students may not arrive at 

school until 10:40AM 
NO BREAKFAST SERVED. 

IMPORTANT CONFERENCE WEEK INFORMATION 
 

  Conference week is March 28th—April 1st 

  Class dismissed at 12:10PM all week (lunch will be served) 

  Be sure after school plans are arranged ahead of time  

Now enrolling the 
CLASS OF  

2035 
Tell your friends! 

Class Pictures 

Monday, March 21 
Packets will be sent  

home next week 

Details on our website  

cw.wvsd208.org 
Thank you for your support.  All money will be 

due by Friday, April 1st. 
 CONFERENCE WEEK LUNCH SCHEDULE 

 

  Kindergarten & 1st grade:  10:45AM 

  2nd & 3rd grades:   11:10AM 

  4th & 5th grades:   11:35AM  

SUNDAY, MARCH 13TH 

Kinder Information 
Night 

Wednesday 
March 16th 

6:30PM 

Starting Monday 

March 14th 



YEARBOOK SALES  
Now thru APRIL 14th      

$15.00 
Send cash or check  

(made payable to PTSA) 

 
5th graders will get a FREE yearbook  

compliments of your PTSA. 

Attention: 5th Grade Parents 

TODDLER PICTURES WANTED 
 

Be sure to get your 5th grader represented in the  
TODDLER picture section of the yearbook! 

 
Please either send to school and give to your  

classroom teacher or you can send to: 
 

cottonwoodcoyotesyearbook@gmail.com 
 

DUE DATE: April 1st 

2021-2022 PTSA Executive Board 

PRESIDENT:  Evan Orwin 
VICE PRESIDENT:  Dani Austin 
SECRETARY:  Joelle McMurry 

CO-TREAS:  Angela Meloy   
CO-TREAS:  Rachel Moser 

 

cwptsa@gmail.com 
 

 7:00PM in the MP Room 

Thursday,  March 17th  

 
Cottonwood Elementary PTSA 

Fundraiser date:  Monday, March 28th 

MOD Pizza 
2550 W Nob Hill Blvd, suite 100 

Cottonwood will earn 20% of sales 
Please mention you are with Cottonwood or take flyer that 

was sent home with students. 

10:30AM—10:00PM 

Looking ahead: we will be having a “USED” book drive during 
Conference Week.  A flyer will go home later with more details, 
but please start gathering your gently used book to donate. 

 


